Toledo March for Babies FAQs

Where can we park?

Limited Free Street parking is available around The Huntington Center. There are also surface Lots
and Garages right by the Huntington Center (Port Lawrence, Superior Street and Seagate Parking
are the Closest).

What is the schedule for day of March for Babies?

8:30am - Donation Drop-off/Registration/T-shirt pickup (for fundraisers at or above $100 raised)
opens; Activities Begin on second floor Concourse (Bounce house, face painting, mission activities)
9:30am - Superhero Sprint Begins - Ages 1-10 (multiple heats)

9:50am - Opening Ceremony

10:00am - March for Babies Walk Begins!

Will there be food at the event?

A light breakfast of Starbucks coffee, water and Barry’s Bagels and cream cheese will be available in
the Aquarium. After the walk, grab a chocolate chip cookie in the Aquarium as you head out,
courtesy of Ronald McDonald House!

How do we turn in money/Ohio $5 Raffle ticket stubs on the day of the event?

You can turn in any donations at the Registration/Donation Drop-Off tables on the day of March for
Babies located just inside the front doors to Huntington Center. Click here for more detailed
donation drop off instructions or go to our event website and scroll down to the linked document
for more details! Ohio $5 Raffle Tickets are not due back to MOD until June 11™. If you have any
stubs to turn in on walk day though, make sure they are in an envelope separate from your money
with your team’s name on them. Let the volunteer know they are Ohio $5 raffle ticket stubs so that
they are placed in the correct box. All money received from this raffle can be turned in along with
any other donations on walk day.

Do I need to stop by Registration if I've turned in all my donations and am registered online?
If you raised more than $100 for the event you earned a 2019 event t-shirt! Those can be redeemed
at the t-shirt table by registration the morning of the walk. Otherwise, there is no need to go to
registration. Just head to the Aquarium or up to the second floor concourse and enjoy the day!

Do my friends/family/co-workers that will be walking need to register?

Yes! We ask that everyone coming to March for Babies register. They can either sign up via your
team or personal page OR email DaiJhah Owens (dowens@marchofdimes.org) with your team
name and the names of your walkers and she can register them for you! Walkers can also register
on the day of the event at the registration table.

How do I register my child/ren for the Superhero Sprint?

You can register online after signing into your marchforbabies.org account or at
www.marchforbabies.org/event/Toledo. You can pick up your cape at the Superhero Sprint table
on walk day (near registration). You can also register your child/ren on the day of the event.

Are dogs welcome at the event?

Dogs are welcome on the walk route provided that the dog is kept on a leash at all times and the
owner cleans up after it. Dogs are not allowed inside the Huntington Center unless they are a
certified service animal.
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